
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are extremely lucky to have a theatre company coming into school on 
Tuesday afternoon to deliver a performance for us entitled ‘Grass and Snitch’ 
delivered by Grass Primary. The performance will be for Year 5 and Year 6 
children and will help to support our PSHE curriculum. 
 
Overview: ‘GRASS Primary’ was commissioned by Liverpool City Council and 
further supported by Merseyside Police and the Home Office building on from 
‘GRASS Secondary’s success. 
 
GRASS aims to:   
 

• Challenge the labels ‘Grass’ and ’Snitch’ 

• Show how withholding information can impact someone’s mental health. 

• Highlight the dangers of making threats to someone. 

• Increase awareness around actions and consequences. 

• Educate young people on the importance of speaking to a responsible 
adult if they find themselves in a difficult situation, instead of trying to 
manage it themselves. 

• Encourage young people to resolve issues such a bulling, by speaking to 
a responsible adult 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support in keeping our children safe. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs  Coyle 
Assistant Headteacher 


